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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

If you would like your child to attend the Spring Disco simply complete the slip below and 

return it in a named envelope with £1.50 to school.  Your child will then be issued with a 

ticket which they should bring with them on the night.  Please complete the ticket with 

emergency contact details for that evening.  Tickets will be sent home with children from 

Wednesday 11th March. 

Please make sure your child is collected promptly at the end of the disco by an adult.  We 

must also ask that the children do not bring a camera or mobile phone and that coats are 

taken home whilst the disco is in progress.   

In order to comply with health & safety we can no longer allow children to be present who 

are not part of Southam Primary School.  Also children from Key Stage 2 cannot be present 

during the Reception & Key Stage 1 disco and vice versa. 

Parents are welcome to stay for the discos if they wish and we will need some help with the 

discos.  Please complete the slip below and return it to school if you are able to help at 

either disco, a member of FOSPS will be in contact if you can help. 

If you have any queries please contact Kay on 07967 146518 or Tina on 07815 061818 

Thank you, FOSPS Team________________________________________________________                           

I enclose £1.50 for a ticket for the KS1/KS2 Spring Disco (please delete as appropriate) 

Name of child _________________________________  Class ________________ 

Signed ________________________________________ 

 

 I will be able to help at the Key Stage 2 disco (7.15pm to 8.30pm)   

 I will be able to help at the Reception & Key stage 1 disco (6.00pm to 7.00pm)             

Name ____________________________ Phone number ________________________ 

Spring Disco 
Friday 13th March 2020 

In the School Hall 

Reception & Key Stage 1, 6.00pm-7.00pm 
Key Stage 2, 7.15pm-8.30pm 

Admission £1.50 
Includes a drink and crisps. 

http://www.southamprimary.com/fosps.asp

